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Dear Prayer Partners, 
 
On the hottest day of this year, here on the island of Flores, we are sitting 

on the edge of a lake in beautiful Guatemala.   In one hour, we will be 

picked up for a meeting with a select group of Godly pastors of several 

denominations.   Our time will be spent discussing essential aspects of 

revival for Guatemala. 

 

We are in the State of Peten, several hundred miles north of Guatemala 

City.   Saturday night we had our first Pastors Seminar in the city of San 

Benito, then twelve hours later (Sunday morning) we rode two hours South 

to Poptun, where we held our second 3 hour long seminar.  The combined 

attendance of these seminars was around 1,000.   In each meeting as in all 

our seminars in Guatemala we have seen a hunger for the Lord and for His 

word.  Our loving Lord continues to greatly bless each seminar. 

 

We have learned to love the people of Guatemala.   This country has the 

greatest percentage of Evangelicals in Latin America however it is sad to 

know that Guatemala has the highest rate of violence and crime in all of the 

Americas.   This is an enigma: how can God’ people not be the salt of the 

earth and influence every part of the society of Guatemala?  Pastors and 

leaders recognize the problem and for that reason there is developing a cry 

to the Lord to visit their land and to heal it through His presence. 

 

This explains why the message of revival and prayer is so accepted by 

pastors and church members alike.   They all know that their country of all 

countries needs a visit from the Lord, a true revival that will change them 

and their nation forever. 

 

We have invitations and opportunities to hold seminars on Revival and 

Prayer throughout this country.   We have been invited to meet this week, 

with the Pastor of the largest church in all of Guatemala, we have also been 

invited to meet with the "Superintendent" of 3,000 churches, and we have 
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been invited to attend and most likely, to speak on revival in Guatemala to 

40,000 members of the largest denomination in Guatemala’s National 

Stadium (this Saturday). 

 

Judy has been suffering from what we think could be either kidney or gall 

stones.   We ask you to please pray for her because we have another week 

before we return to San Diego. 

 

Please pray that God will send the first revival in Latin American history to 

Guatemala and that it will then spread throughout all of the Americas, 

including the United States. 

 

Each of you who pray for us so faithfully have a very real part in everything 

we say and do. 

 

Gratefully, yours in Christ, 

Charles and Judy Moore    


